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Dear Parents/Carers,
As we approach the summer holidays I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support 
these past two terms.
All three schools in the federation are rooted strongly in Christian values and it has been wonderful to see 
first hand how pupils are given many opportunities to soar on wings.

The schools have been working hard on curriculum development. All three schools are constantly looking 
for ways to improve and enhance their provision in order to give pupils the best possible life chances.

I would like to congratulate Salhouse on their successful SIAMS inspection earlier in the term. I would 
also like to congratulate Neatishead and Fleggburgh on their outstanding KS2 results. All of this is the 
result of the hard work and dedication of staff who are willing to go over and above. At Neatishead, Mrs 
Morton has led the work of the eco committee. It is so exciting to see our young people so passionate 
about caring for our planet. The children are currently working towards their Green Flag Award. Salhouse 
has enjoyed sporting success at cluster events and received Outstanding at the Norfolk Music Festival. At 
all three schools it is wonderful to see all the extra curricular activities which take. I have been fortunate 
to join Fleggburgh and Neatishead on their whole school trips this term. Sport is highly regarded in the 
Federation and it was fantastic to host our first Federation KS1 Sports Day at Salhouse.

I would like to thank my fantastic Heads of School for their hard work and dedication. Mrs King has done 
a fantastic job as interim Head of School at Salhouse and I know that Salhouse will benefit greatly from a 
permanent Head of School and I look forward to welcoming Mr Emmens to the Federation in September. 
I would like to thank all staff for their hard work and care. I would like to thank Mrs Laband for her hard 
work at SENCO across the federation. I would also like to thank our Governors who give up their time to 
ensure the schools run smoothly. We are always looking for new Governors so if this is something which 
interests you or you know someone in the local community who would like to get involved, please 
contact Mrs Clarke at Neatishead Primary School.

In addition, I would like to thank all of our Friends committees and volunteers. It is no secret that funding 
in schools is becoming more of a challenge. So any additional income is a great help to the schools. It 
means we can continue to provide trips at a lower cost and work on various projects across the federation.

Please can I encourage you to find fun ways for your child to continue reading and writing over the 
summer holiday. Six weeks is a long time in the life of a child and any little things you can do will help. 
The local libraries are offering a Summer Reading Challenge which is free.

I would like to wish all of our Year 6 pupils the very best for the future as they move to high school. I am 
sure they will be taking many happy memories with them as they embark on their next chapter. I know 
staff would love them to come back and visit us when opportunities arise.
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I wish you all a happy, healthy summer break and look forward to seeing you again in September.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Hayley Sonnex
Executive Headteacher
Neatishead, Salhouse & Fleggburgh Federation
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